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1950 Lake Park Drive 
Smyrna GA 30080  

 

 

 

 

Subject: UCB 340B Contract Pharmacy Policy  

 

May 31st, 2024  

Dear 340B Covered Entity,  

 

I am writing in follow-up to our previous communication on Sept 5th, 2023. UCB supports the goals of the 

340B program to help underserved populations and continues to comply with its obligations under that 

program to offer drugs at 340B prices to covered entities to ensure that they have access to products at the 

discounted price in support of their service to 340B program patients. 

 

In light of the recent Eighth Circuit Court of Appeals ruling in PhRMA v. McClain, UCB will not apply its340B 

Contract Pharmacy Policy to 340B covered entities in Arkansas. Beginning June 3rd, 2024, for 340B eligible 

patients, Arkansas covered entities will be able to order products and/or place “Bill to/Ship to” replenishment 

orders through any Arkansas-based community pharmacy with which they have a 340B drug pricing contract 

pharmacy arrangement. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact us at 340B@ucb.com. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Jay Janco 

Head of Contracts & Pricing 
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